
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
We made it through the first day of school.  Great job parents and teachers!  Teachers are working hard to connect with their 
students and build community within their classrooms.  Parents seeing the everyday routines and activities in the classroom is new 
to parents and teachers.  Please allow your child’s teacher to set these routines with the class.  We value parent input but we ask 
that if you would like to share something with your child’s teacher send an email or call to set up an appointment.  Interrupting a 
class to speak to your child’s teacher can be very disruptive to the entire class.  
 
This week the front office will begin calling home if the school is not notified that a child is absent.  Please email at 
aes-notes@amesburyma.org​   to communicate if your child will be absent, tardy or dismissed.  Always CC your child’s teacher on 
the email.  If your child does not attend his/her morning meeting he/she will be marked absent. If your child attends his/her morning 
meeting but does not attend meetings throughout the day he/she will be marked as dismissed.  When attending meetings students 
should have their cameras on in order to ensure that students are engaged and attending to the lesson.  Please reach out to your 
child’s teacher if you have a concern with your child using his/her camera.  
 
AES​ ​Families  
News, Reminders, and Requests: 

● For our Special Education Students beginning school on Monday please remember to send children to school wearing a 
mask. 

● If you are aware of a family who is not receiving emails from the school please tell them to email me and we will make 
sure we change that in our system.  

● Information from our Nurse:  
○ Masks Aren't Scary  
○ I can be Safe and Healthy by Washing my Hands!  
○ Updated Quick Reference Sheet  

Important Dates: 

● 9-30-20​ PTO meeting at ​ ​6:30 pm at Yang Ming. Seating is outside and light refreshments will be served.  Please  register 
to attend by visiting ​amesburypto.org  

 
 
CES Families  
News, Reminders, and Requests 

● Information from our Nurse:  
○ Masks Aren't Scary  
○ I can be Safe and Healthy by Washing my Hands!  
○ Updated Quick Reference Sheet   

Important Dates: 

● 9-30-20​ PTO meeting at ​ ​6:30 pm at Yang Ming. Seating is outside and light refreshments will be served.  Please register 
to attend by visiting ​amesburypto.org  

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend! As always, if you need to contact me you are welcome to email me at 
shannon.nolan@amesburyma.org​.  

 

Sincerely,    Shannon Nolan, Principal AES  
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